
From: Samuel Dart
To: Young, Betty (UTC)
Cc: Jeff Tincher; Bob Bersanti
Subject: Stratford Road Grant TR-161055
Date: Thursday, May 4, 2017 1:37:37 PM

Betty,
 
Grant County Public Works would like to rescind the Grant Request for the Stratford Road at grade
crossing improvements. The crossing upgrades cannot be completed at this time due to BNSF
railroad company not being able to complete their portion of the work before the end of the
biennium in June 2017 which in turn prevents us from completing the reconstruction/widening of
the County Road over the crossing.
 
Thank you for all of your help during this process.
 
Sam Dart
Grant County Public Works Dept.
(509) 754-6082 Ext. 3519
(509) 398-1880   Cell
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